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Presentation Points

• Boundary for the New School in Foster City

• Boundaries of the Elementary Schools in 
Foster City

• Anticipated Enrollment Impact if the New 
School Opened Fully Today

• Projected Opening - Phase in Plan





Proposed New School Boundary



Boundaries for Foster 
City Elementary Schools 
with proposed New 
School boundary 
included

Legend:

Audubon—brown—note that there is no housing 
north of 92—the boundary line is there in case 
of rezoning for new development

Brewer Island—pink

Foster City—orange

New School--turquoise

Foster City Elementary School Boundary with new school included



Anticipated 
Enrollment  Impact 



Enrollment in the Elementary Schools in 
Foster City if the new school were to open 
with all students today:

• New School  - approximately 420

• Brewer Island – approximately 500

• Audubon – approximately 610

• Foster City – approximately 620



Projected Opening
Early 2021



Phase-In Plan starting with 
the 2020-21 School Year



The 2020-21 
School Year 

Plans

• Classes for new school will start in a temporary 
location/s on current elementary school site/s 
in Foster City

• Classes will be organized with the students and 
their teachers who will all move together to the 
new school when the school is ready 
(anticipated early 2021)



Questions


